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Via Electronic Filing 
 
 
April 13, 2021 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th floor 
Boston, MA  02210  
 

Re: MA DPU Docket 20-75: Investigation by the Department of Public Utilities on 
its own Motion in Distribution Energy Resource Planning and Cost 
Assignment: Information Request Responses of NECEC, CCSA and SEIA 

 
 
Dear Secretary Marini, 
 
The Northeast Clean Energy Council (NECEC), on behalf of NECEC, the Coalition for 
Community Solar Access and the Solar Energy Industries Association, appreciates the 
opportunity to submit the enclosed Responses to the Department of Public Utilities’ First Set of 
Information Requests in the above-referenced docket.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 617-429-0677. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Jeremy McDiarmid 
Vice President, Policy & Government Affairs 
 

 
 
 

 
 
cc: Katie Zilgme, Department of Public Utilities  
 Peter Ray, Department of Public Utilities 
 David Fixler, Greenberg Traurig 

Kaitlin Kelly, Coalition for Community Solar Access 
 David Gahl, Solar Energy Industries Association 
 
 


